
CHRISTOPHER G. WASHINGTON 

CGW@CALEDLAW.COM 

DIRECT DIAL – 818-248-9050 

October 10, 2024 

Via Email (tanisha.taylor@catc.ca.gov) 

Tanisha Taylor, Executive Director 

California Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 942873 

Mail Station 52 

Sacramento, CA 94273-0001 

Re: California Department of Transportation  

Project #0619000232 –State Route 190/Rockford Road Intersection 

Improvements Project – Roundabout Project 

Caltrans Parcel Nos. 88977-1,2 

14565 Road 208, Porterville, CA (APN 236-160-030) 

Owner: Young Oh Kwun 

Dear Ms. Taylor and Commission: 

Please let this letter serve as written confirmation that Mr. Young Kwun is 

withdrawing his objection to the California Transportation Commission’s consideration of 

adoption of a Resolution of Necessity and Caltrans’ right-to-take.   

We appreciate the efforts of right-of-way agent  Juan Carmona and District 6 Staff to 

address the Mr. Young’s concerns about Project design and impacts to the property. We look 

forward to working with Caltrans towards a mutually agreeable resolution of the amount of 

compensation Mr. Young is entitled for the substantial damages caused by the State Route 

190/Rockford Road Intersection Improvements Project – Roundabout Project.   

Very truly yours, 

Christopher G. Washington 

California Eminent Domain Law Group, 

a Professional Corporation 

cc: Young Oh Kwun 

Juan Carmona, Right of Way Agent (via email) 
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